
Newsletter for April 2021 

 

We serve a risen Savior!  April is upon us 

and what a glorious way to start the month 

by celebrating the resurrection of our Lord. I 

pray that you will be able to join us for wor-

ship on Easter Day as well as for the Sunrise 

Service at Zero Stone Park.   

God has seen us through some very difficult 

times and He will continue to support us as 

we move forward.  The community of Fort 

Stockton needs this church.  We have a 

greater impact on the people in this area than 

we can know.  The people that reside here 

need to hear the message of Jesus Christ and 

it is our joy and privilege to share it with 

them. 

As we celebrate our risen Lord, may each of 

us share the story of the grace, mercy, sacri-

fice and resurrection of Christ so that others 

may know the joy that we know.  As we 

grow spiritually, let us take our neighbors by 

the hand and bring them along for the jour-

ney!  God bless you all!  Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 

7pm at the church 

************ 

EASTER SUNRISE SERVICE 
Sunday, April 4,  7:35am     

Zero Stone Park 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON  
Sunday, April 11                  

after worship  

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST 

Saturday, April 10,  8:00am        
Sagebrush 

 
 



 

Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

The angel said to the women, “Do not be afraid, for I 

know that you are looking for Jesus, who was crucified. 

He is not here; he has risen, just as he said. Come and 

see the place where he lay. 

Matthew 28:5-6 


